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Tucson Benedictines to host Discernment weekend 
 
CLYDE, Mo. – The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Tucson will host a Discern-
ment Weekend Dec. 4-6 for men and women at their monastery. 
 The event will feature religious from different orders in Tucson who will speak about 
their charism to men and women discerning a call to religious life. Those wishing to participate 
must be single and between the ages of 18 and 35. 

The Sisters are co-hosting the discernment weekend with the St. Thomas More Catholic 
Newman Center at the University of Arizona. Women will stay with the Benedictine Sisters, 
and men will be hosted by the Newman Center. Both groups will meet at the Benedictine Sis-
ters’ monastery for reflection and prayer, along with panel discussions. The event is free. 
 For more information about the Discernment Weekend, please contact Sister Lupita 
Barajas at (520) 325-6401 or e-mail barajasosb@gmail.com. 
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